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Richard F. Friedman 
Attorney at Law 

November 17, 2022 

VIA EMAIL DELIVERY 
Chairperson and Members 
Plan Commission 
Village of Oak Park 
Village Hall 
123 Madison St. 
Oak Park, Illinois 60302 
Attn: Craig Failor  
failor@oak-park.us  

To the Chairperson and Members of the Plan Commission: 

I represent the Rush Oak Park Hospital in the matter of the text amendment application pending 
before the Plan Commission. The text amendment relates to proposed zoning amendments affecting the 
Rush Oak Park Hospital in the vicinity of S. Maple Street and Madison Street. I understand that the 
matter is on the agenda for consideration by the Plan Commission on December 1, 2022. 

This is a request for a sixty-day extension of the scheduled hearing, to February 2, 2023. The 
request is made to allow time for Rush Oak Park Hospital to prepare its response to the proposed text 
amendment, to engage an expert consultant and to allow time for the consultant to prepare a report. 
Considering the impending holidays, the requested period is the minimum necessary to prepare the 
hospital’s response. Your favorable action will be appreciated.  

Very truly yours, 

Richard F. Friedman 

RFF:emn 

cc: Paul Stephanides  pstephanides@oak-park.us 
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